
Dear all 
  
This is to let you know that we have everything in place for a mini-event for Art in Response to 
Violence for this year.  We are excited and we hope some of you can join us. 
  
We are particularly thrilled that our event is sandwiched between two other wonderful events on 
campus, Peace in Classroom and the performance of Classical Indian music and dance. 
  
below is the details of our event, please spread the word and join us 
saba (and Mark, Nan, Michele-- ARV group!) 
  
Invitation to the Second Annual Art In response to Violence Event:  

This year our event is focused on featuring the Peace Paper Artists.  

Peace Paper works to empower bereaved international communities by engaging them in 
collaborative art processes addressing peaceful reconciliation and positive forward thinking. 
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